From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 5:38 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

To Whom It May Concern, I am writing to express my concern regarding the possible increase
in hydro costs. As a family of three, we have already noticed rising fees despite making every
effort to conserve energy. Our air conditioning has been off for the past two months, yet our
bills continue to climb. With the cost of groceries and other essential goods already
skyrocketing, the added financial strain of higher hydro rates is deeply troubling. Families like
mine are doing our best to manage expenses, but these ongoing increases are becoming
unsustainable. I respectfully urge you to consider the impact that additional hydro rate hikes
will have on households across the community. Affordable access to electricity is a necessity,
not a luxury, and any further increases would place undue hardship on many families.

Name: Ashley Priem

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





